
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On 30 May 2021, His Excellency Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, Ambassador of 

Thailand to Nepal, handed over the royal assents granted by His Majesty 

King Maha Vajiralongkorn Phra Vajiraklaochaoyuhua of the Kingdom of 

Thailand, Her Majesty Queen Suthida Bajrasudhabimalalakshana and Her 

Royal Highness Princess Bajrakitiyabha Narendiradebyavati to the 

Government of Nepal and her people through Mr. Hridayesh Tripathi, the 

then Minister of Health and Population, in support of Nepal’s efforts to 

alleviate the current outbreak of COVID-19 in the country.  In addition, 

Honorable Mr. Pradip Kumar 

Gyawali, the then Minister of Foreign Affairs and Honorable Mr. Krishna Gopal 

Shrestha, Minister for Education, Science and Technology, were also present at 

the handover ceremony.  The said royal assents consisted of medical equipments 

and were delivered to Kathmandu, Nepal by the special flight of the Royal Thai 

Air Force on 30 May 2021.  Earlier, on 14 and 28 May 2021, Thailand donated 

altogether 63 oxygen concentrators to Nepal, reflecting Thailand’s continued 

efforts to assist Nepal and bring our two peoples closer in preventing and 

combating the spread of COVID-19 together. 

 

 

On 20 and 24 May 2021, H.E. Mr. Vosita 

Vorasaph, Ambassador of Thailand to Nepal and 

the Embassy’s team visited Thai community in 

Kathmandu Valley.  On the same occasion, H.E. 

Mr. Vorasaph distributed the bags containing 

rice, dried food, fruit juice, surgical masks, rubber 

gloves, and alcohol gel to assist Thai people 

during the partial lockdown period.  Earlier, on 12 

May 2021, H.E. Mr. Vorasaph held a video  

conference to ask Thai community about their living conditions.     

 

 

On 26 May 2021, H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph 

Ambassador of Thailand to Nepal and H.E.  

Ms. Pattarat Hongtong Ambassador-Designate 

of Thailand to the Republic of India attended 

the virtual prayer ceremony on the occasion of 

Vesak Day.  The ceremony was held by the 

Thai Overseas Dhammaduta Bhikkhus to India-

Nepal, the Royal Thai Monastery Buddhagaya, 

the Royal Thai Monastery Kushinagar,  

the Royal Thai Monastery Kushinagar, the  

Royal Thai Monastery Lumbini and Watsuvarnabhumi 986 in Thailand.   

The event was aimed to provide encouragement to all Thai communities in the region.  

 
 

Thailand ranked amongst top 9 best 

countries to travel alone  

 
 

Source: US News & World Report 
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Ambassador handed over royal assents granted by their Majesties the King and Queen of Thailand 

and Her Royal Highness Princess Bajrakitiyabha Narendiradebyavati   to assist the Government of Nepal  

in alleviating the COVID-19 situation in Nepal on 30 May 2021 
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Ambassador attended the online ceremony to celebrate the Vesak Day    

Ambassador and the Embassy’s team visited Thai community in Kathmandu  
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